
 

 

25 June 2009 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Platform 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
Sale of Fijian businesses 

 
Commonwealth Bank of Australia is in discussions with Bank of South Pacific 
Ltd (BSP) regarding the potential sale of the Commonwealth Bank’s banking 
and insurance businesses in Fiji.  BSP has made an indicative non-binding offer 
and is about to commence Due Diligence. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Hatton 

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
ACN 123 123 124 
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